CLAPHAM MEETING

March 24th. 1939

The first meeting of the Clapham branch was held en Friday, March 24th. in the L.C.G. School Hall, Old Ridge Rd. off Balham High Read.

Ahout 25 persons attended and Mr.R.J. Willis took the Chair and delivered a short address on Partition. He was followed by Mr.J.J. Long who spoke for about Malf anhour on various aspects of Partition and received much applause.

The organising Secretary then dealt with the objects and programme of the League, after which the meeting proceeded to the election of Officers.

Mr.R.J. Willis was elected Chairman of the Branch
Mr. Noel Murphy was elected Hon. Secretary

The election of the other Officers was deferred until the next meeting. The speakers were asked some questions, membership forms were distributed, 2dozen booklets were sold, and the date of the next meeting was fixed for Tuesday, April 18th.